## What's happening in Kinder Cottage?

Kindergarten report cards will come home on Tuesday, January 16th. Be sure to sign and return it as soon as possible.



January 17th, 100th day of school! Come dressed as 100 year old people.









## Peace Lutheran School January 2024

Dear Parent,

On behalf of the entire staff, I would like to thank everyone for the wonderful gifts we received for Christmas.

I would also like to thank all those who made the holiday season special to so many people. The Christmas program was extra special this year and attendance was great. To say they out did themselves is an understatement. Thanks to the Patterson family and Walpole, Inc. for the gift of a magical evening on a float built with love. The children had a wonderful time and we were privileged to share the good news of the birth of our Savior with our community. What a way to kick off the Christmas season. None of this could have been accomplished without your help and allowing your child to participate. These were nights to remember, and we spread the good news of Jesus!

For your child to receive the full benefit of our curriculum, it is important to bring your child to school on time each morning. School begins at 8:30 and the doors lock at 8:30. Kindergarten instruction begins at 8:00 A.M. Kindergarten parents, please make sure your child is here no later than 8:00 A.M. or your child will be marked tardy. Thanks for your cooperation.

We are currently taking registration for the 2023-24 school year. As you know, we fill up fast. If you are coming back next year, please make sure to return the form that will be coming soon. We are currently holding a spot for everyone who is here. Look for more information about how to sign up for kindergarten going forward.

Just a reminder, school is closed for Martin Luther King Day on Monday, January 15th.

Blessings in Christ,

Karen Smith



Peace Lutheran School Mission Statement

Through caring and sharing, Peace Lutheran School Educates and prepares Children to live as **Loving Christians** In God's world

January's chapel project is "Soup"er bowl. We would like to collect 250 cans of soup this month. This will help to feed many in our

community.





No School

Monday, January 15th

Just a reminder to you that second semester supply fees will be added to your February invoice.



Mid-year progress reports will come home on Friday, January 26th for VPK and the 3-year old classes.



Check with your child's teacher about the class basket for the gala. This is coming February 24th at the KOA. This is a fun evening of fun, food and fellowship. This is our only fund raiser of the year to help make improvements to our cam-

pus.



## **Christmas 2023**

